
Bike and Pedestrian Advisory Committee - Meeting Minutes 
March 7, 2016 

7PM, Forbes 3rd Floor Conference Room 
 
Members Present: 
Bruce Tretter, Nancy Siegal, Brendan Hanrahan, Ellen Gugel, Glenn Mcleod, Howard Drake, Ed 
Beauchemin, Don Burn 
 
Bike Racks - CMRPC grant 
Committee discussed the bike rack grant program from CMRPC.  Committee discussed 
possible locations for racks, including Lake Chauncy, the schools and opening a dialogue with 
the owners of the Roche Brothers complex. The Committee discussed possible design options 
for the racks.   
 
Articles 32, 33 and 34 were discussed, with some amendment made to the language in Article 
32 regarding land surveys for easements.  Language was changed to reflect surveys were 
going to be from Flanders Rd. to Park St. expressedly for the purpose of opening a negotiation 
with a landowner of the adjacent property at a later date.   
 
Bay State Bike Week 
Bay State Bike week is May 9 through the 15th.   
We discussed bike to school day on May 4th using the Armstrong School..   
 
Town Meeting 
There will be a BPAC table at town meeting on March 12.  Committee members prepared and 
demonstrated materials. 
 
YMCA Mission in Motion 
The YMCA Mission in Motion on March 19 will begin at 9AM.   
  
Website 
We discussed the possibility of creating a website for BPAC.  Don Burn owns the domain 
bwalt.org and we could possibly add this site into our site once its active.   
 
Next Meeting: 
The next meeting will be on Monday, April 4th at 7PM.   


